
Jed Margolin 

From: "Jed Margolin" <jm@jmargolin.com>
To: "Loera, Richard" <RLoera@cpsc.gov>
Sent: Monday, April 07, 2014 9:54 AM
Subject: Re: my E-mail address
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5/22/2015

Hi, Richard.

What's happening with 20130902-F19D5-2147452457 ?

This is the MultiPower MP5500DF Generator.

I filed the report on 9/2/2013.

As far as I can tell, nothing has been done to recall this dangerous generator.

Jed Margolin

=========================

----- Original Message -----
From: Loera, Richard
To: jm@jmargolin.com
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2013 4:49 PM
Subject: my E-mail address

Richard Loera

Las Vegas, NV

702­431­8180

*****!!! Unless otherwise stated, any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail (and any 
attachments) are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the 
U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission. Copies of product recall and product safety 
information can be sent to you automatically via Internet e-mail, as they are released by 
CPSC. To subscribe or unsubscribe to this service go to the following web page: 
http://www.cpsc.gov/en/Newsroom/Subscribe *****!!!   


